
 
22nd Annual 

PPBA Scholarship & Legacy Foundation
Golf Outing

Dear Friend,

Enclosed please find a 2017 PPBA golf scramble entry form and a  
hole sponsor form. The Scholarship & Legacy Foundation is asking  
that everyone try to help in whatever way possible. We are looking  
for you to help with either raffle and door prize donations, or a small 
cash contribution to help with offsetting expenses.  Whatever your 
contribution, it is greatly appreciated by the Scholarship and Legacy 
Foundation. Over the past twenty years, contributions have exceeded 
over $100,000. 

Please remember this is going to benefit Scholars and the community 
in our own area. With the cost of Education rising every year, our 
recipients value these Scholarships a great deal more because they 
came from their community. This is the only big fundraiser that the 
Scholarship Foundation has, so please help in any way possible. 

Please mail or drop off any contributions to :

		  Dave Stickley
		  3615 Stickney Ave.
		  Toledo, Ohio 43608

Any questions please feel free to contact us at 419-727-3275.

Thank you in advance for your generosity.
			 
						      Sincerely,
				  
				    2017 Scholarship Golf Scramble Committee








